
i!lhut MARIE FUHRER, an unremarried Widow, 

of Muskingum County, Stale of Ohio, for valual,le cun;·idemlim, paid, grm,t S 

withgene,alwarrantycoo,man!s, to ROBERT G. BLUMENSTOCK, Single, 

wloosera~ma,l,,,gaddres,·fa 1320 Richvale Rd., Zanesville, Ohio 43701, 

tlieji,1/"wingrea/prope,ty, Situated in the County of Muskingum, State of Ohio 

and Township of Licking and being further described as follows, 

Being a part of the Northeast Quarter of the 4th Quarter of Township 
two, Range nine, Licking Township, Muskingum County, Ohio, and being 
further described as follows: 

Commencing at the Southeast Corner of the Northeast Quarter of the 
fourth Qnarter of Township two, Range nine; thence West 990 feet to 
the Southeast Corner of a 122.5 more or less acre parcel conveyed 
Blanch W. Bay by deed dated February 10, 1948 and recorded in Deed 
Book 350 page 183 of the records of Muskingum County; thence North 
along the East line of said 122.5 more or less acres parcel 1587.55 
feet to a point in the center of Township Road number 299, passing 
points marked by existing iron pins at 1380.5 feet and 1567.55 feet; 
thence North 00 degrees 17 minutes 16 seconds East 1048.74 feet to a 
point marked by an iron pin, passing a point marked by an existing 
iron pin at 15.17 feet; thence South 89 degrees 04 minutes 28 seconds 
East 783.92 feet to a point marked by an iron pin, said point being 
the place of beginning for this tract; thence continuing South 89 
degrees 04 minutes 28 seconds East 208.73 feet to a point on East line 
of Licking Township marked by an iron pin; thence South 00 degrees 09 
minutes 12 seconds West 208.72 feet along the East line of Muskingum 
Township to a point marked by an iron pin; thence North 89 degrees 
04 minutes 28 seconds West 208.73 feet to a point marked by an iron 
pin; thence North 00 degrees 09 minutes 12 seconds East 208.72 feet 
to the place of beginning. 

Containing 1.00 more or less acres, subject to a right-of-way abou 
twenty feet wide along the East line of Licking Township as said righ 
title and interest has been determined, defined and described by the 
Court of Appeals 9f,Muskingum County in the case of Ralph R. Vroom, 
etal, versus Harry" C. Shepherd, being case number 227. 

Also a twenty foot Easement for Ingress and Egress further describe 
as follows: 

Being a part of the Northeast Quarter of the 4th Quarter of Town
ship two, Range nine, Licking Township, Muskingum County, Ohio, and 
being further described as follows: 

Cownencing at the Southeast Corner of the Northeast Quarter of the 
fourth Quarter of Township two, Range nine; thence West 990 feet to 
the Southeast Corner of a 122.5 more or less acre parcel conveyed 
Blanch W. Bay by deed dated February 10, 1948 and recorded in Deed 
Book 350 page 183 of the records of Muskingum County; thence North 
along the East line of said 122.5 more or less acres parcel 1587.55 
feet to a point in the center of Township Road number 299, passing 
points marked by existing iron pins at 1380.5 feet and 1567.55 feet; 
thence North 00 degrees 17 minutes 16. seconds East 1048. 74 feet to a 
point marked by an iron pin, passing a point marked by an existing 
iron pin at 15.17 feet; thence South 89 degrees 04 minutes 28 seconds 
East 783.92 feet to a point marked by an iron pin; thence Continuing 
South 89 degrees 04 minutes 28 seconds East 208.73 feet to a point on 
the East line of Licking Township marked by an iron pin; thence South 
00 degrees 09 minutes 12 seconds West 208.72 feet along the East line 
of Licking Township to a point marked by an iron pin, said point 
being the place of beginning of the Easement; thence South 00 degrees 
09 minutes 12 seconds West 926.69 feet to a point in the center of 
Township Road number 299; thence South 88 degrees 54 minutes 20 
seconds West 20,00 feet to a point in the center of Township road 
number 299; thence North 00 degrees 09 minutes 12 seconds East 927.40 
foec co a poinc, chence Souch 89 degcees 04 minuses 28 seconds Ease I 
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